Courtney Primary Topic Sheet — Hakuna Matata — What does Hakuna Matata even mean?
Year 1 Term 6 2018 Teacher: Mrs Gee and Miss Knowles-Smith

Art/DT
In Art and Design the children will be experimenting with
different materials to create artwork that explores our
topic ‘Hakuna Matata’.We will also look at the wonderful
work of Henri Rousseau.

We will also be trying our hand at junk modelling to make
some African instruments and jewellery.




Dear Parents,

Wow, our last term! What a whirlwind this year has been — each and every child has developed and grown so much — it has been a real
pleasure to teach them. This term we’ve got our exciting trip to Longleat coming up, as well as our class assembly to celebrate what
we’ve been learning.

As mentioned previously, to support your child please encourage them to:

Read every day and remember to bring their reading book and reading diary to school every day — we’ve had SO MANY
certificates and it would be great to get some more. Please make sure you tick off their reading records so we can get them
moving up our reading ladder — a signature is all we need!

Learn their number bonds by practicing the ‘Love Heart’ challenge. The children should be able to answer any question in
addition each set that you give them rapidly. When complete, we would like them to complete subtraction questions. We will be
sending a new sheet home when this happens.

Learn their spellings for the weekly spelling bee! Our first week was impressive. If you need any new sheets, please ask.

Learn their multiplication tables as part of our Multiplication Masters programme — we’re going to be cranking it up a level and
trying to get as many badges as possible this term!

Take opportunities to try out their maths and English as much as possible — using money, tell the time (if o’clock or half past),
writing letters etc

Do their homework and hand it in on time! Homework will be given every Friday to be completed by the following Wednesday.

Lastly, it would help the children enormously if there are any parents or grandparents who are able to lend a hand in class or listen to
readers. If you could spare even 30 minutes at the start or end of the school day, or any other time, then please do get in touch.

Best wishes and thank you for your continued support this year,

Mrs Gee and Miss Knowles Smith



